
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: 
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Organization: Self
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City: Arlington
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I was not born in Texas, I
moved here after 21 yrs in
Wisconsin. I grew up middle
classed in a neighborhood with
all races and schools that were
incredibly diverse. The first
thing I noticed in moving to
Texas, and was very disturbed
by, was the clear segregation.
I moved here with my 1 year old
who is mixed and a spouse who
was asian. I am white so I
can't claim to understand the
daily struggle of being brown
in Texas but I can claim to
understand the fear. The fear
that because those that lead
this state refuse to denounce
rascism from the nations
leader, my children and now
hispanic spouse are in danger
everyday. In America. That is
such a strange reality to
acknowledge. I know this is
because of the nations
president because I never felt
the fear previously. Not even
when the segregation was so
clear over 20 years ago. I only
felt this fear starting in
2016. Why does this matter
right now? It matters because
this unfortunate leader has
been clear that Texas'



redistricting is to "gain
seats". We all can see this and
it is quite revolting to watch
happening but he literally said
it out loud. 24 seats, that's
how many districts should be
represented by THOSE THAT
UNDERSTAND THE DAILY STRUGGLE
OF BEING BROWN IN TEXAS to
advocate for ALL Texans. Not by 
white men who have had
privelage from birth. Who have
never had to fear what danger
your skin color can put you in,
in Texas. I am asking for any
of you, besides those already
speaking out against this
redistricting, to stop this
gerrymamdering. Public servants
should service the public.

ComputerIP: 




